
DR. JACOB SMITH 
WILL ENTER SERVICE 

ON SEPTEMBER 14
Closes Office Here Thursday of 

Coming Week and Going 
to Texas

Dr. Jacob Smith. 709 High 
street, will close his office at 
72 VV Front street Sept. 10 to 
prepare for his departure Mon­
day, Sept. 14. for Fort Sam 
Houston, Texas, where, having 
enlisted in the service of 
the United States armed forces 
as a First Lieutenant, his first 
station is.

Dr. Smith, one of three broth­
ers who are practicing medi­
cine, the other two being Dr. 
Joseph I., of this city and Dr. 
Morris of Bethlehem. Pa., was 
graduated from Brunswick high 
school in 1927 and from Bow­
doin college in 1931. He re­
ceived his degree of Doctor of 
Medicine from tfie Umversity 
of Vermont in 1935. He interned 
at the Auburn City Hospital, 
Auburn, N. Y. .

Having practiced in Bath for 
six years. Dr. Smith is a member 
of the medical staff of the Bath 
Memorial hospital and secretary 
and treasurer of the Sagadahoc 
Medical Society. He is also the 
doctor of Bath aerie of Eagles 
and city physician. He has been 
active in many of the city's or­
ganizations, among them Solar 
lodge of Masons, the Lions club 
and West Bath grange. He is a 
past president of B'Nai B'Rith 
lodge and is treasurer of the 
Beth Israel Synagogue.

Mrs. Smith will join the doc­
tor. who has been in the Army 
Reserves for six years, as soon 
as he gets a more definite sta­
tion. Dr. Smith is joining the 
other two Bath doctors who are 
now in the service of the United 
States, Com. A, A. Stott, Medi­
cal Corps, U.S.N.R.. and First 
Lieut. Francis A. Winchenbach, 
Medical Corps, U. S. Army.


